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Y6 PGL trip 

 
What a glorious week we had weather wise …finally…and 
our Y6 pupils benefitted from this as they embraced their 

end of year residential trip to PGL at Boreatton Park in 
Shropshire.  School was so quiet without them but we know 
they had a whale of a time and have made memories that 

will last a lifetime.  Each child took on new challenges, 
overcame fears or just grabbed the experience with both 

hands and made every second count.  Thank you to each and 
every one of you for entrusting us with your children and 

thank you to the staff who gave up a week of their own time 
with family and loved ones in order to make it happen. 

 
Each child will be able to capture all of their individual 

memories over the next few weeks as all photos taken will 
be shared with them.  This will be a valuable time for them 
to relive the experience all over again at home as they tell 

you about each activity they took part in. 
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            This weekend coming… 
 
Saturday 29th June 2024 is our annual school Summer Fair.  Not only do we 
want you to come along and enjoy a wonderful day, but we are also on the 
look-out for people who can help..  This maybe to help on the day, to help put 
up gazebos, to help buy things in the lead up to the event – there really are a 
multitude of jobs to be done and the help of many helps to make the day                                                      
run smoothly.  Please, if you can offer any help at all, please do  
contact our PTA directly on ptawarrenwood@gmail.com  
They would love to hear from you! 
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 A Message from the Headteacher 
 

 
All work, some play… 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
There may well have been a hiatus on 
newsletters for the past few weeks, there 
certainly hasn’t been any stopping our Woodies 
from working and playing hard! 
 
In classes this week, Nursery pupils have 
continued to look at mini beasts.  They have 
looked at butterfly symmetry, made pictograms 
of their favourite minibeasts, have looked at 
lots of Tales Toolkit stores and have enjoyed 
being in the garden in the sun (now that it is 
finally here!) 
 
In Reception, there has been a special delivery 
of a pot full of caterpillars that were delivered 
on Monday.  The children have been learning 
about the life cycle of the caterpillar.  The 
children have also been creating their own 
landscape pictures for the Sky Arts project. 
 
Year 1 pupils have been learning about the 
history of the motor car and have started to 
think about how vehicles move in DT.  The 
children have also been enjoying stories from 
other cultures and writing news reports about a 
runaway goat in a Nigerian market! 
 
Year 2 children have been doing lots of animal 
poetry and have focused on using expanded 
noun phrases.  They have also been writing 
some acrostic poems.  In Geography, children 
have been looking at hot and cold places and 
considering why they are those temperatures. 

 
Year 3 pupils joined a live link with the WWF on 
Rainforest Day, finding out about deforestation.  They 
have also learned how to play rounders in the 
sunshine, have been telling the time using digital and 
analogue clocks and have been writing independently 
to show how much they have learnt.  Your teachers are 
so proud of the progress you have all made! 
 
Year 4 children have been explaining how seismographs 
work in English – Ask your child what they do – I had it 
explained to me beautifully this week!  In Maths, they 
have applied their learning about decimals to money.  At 
swimming, they faced water safety week and had to swim 
in their pyjamas. They have also completed some end of 
year tests – your teachers are so proud of your stamina 
and resilience Year 4! 

 
Year 5 pupils have been creating their own children’s book 
based on ‘The Gruffalo’ for their reading partners.  The 
children are very much looking forward to reading them 
to them next week.  They have also been learning about 
human and physical features of North America in 
Geography and geocentric vs heliocentric models of the 
solar system in Science.  Year 5 have also enjoyed the 
responsibility of being the oldest pupils in school this 
week whilst Year 6 were out on their residential.  What 
good practice for Y6! 

 
Year 6 pupils went on their long awaited residential 
trip to PGL in Shropshire.  They enjoyed rifle range 
shooting, canoeing, Problem Solving, High Wire, Zip 
Wire, Jacob’s ladder and so much more.   Am always in 
awe of our children and staff who enter into this so 
wholeheartedly – they are certainly braver than I am 
when it comes to these type of activities.  Well done 
everyone.  I know you have the time of your lives. 
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone. 
 
Mrs. Reyes xx 

   
 
 
 
 

Boo the Badger 
 

 
 

 Each Monday in assembly, our 
school mascot, ‘Boo the Badger’ 
visits two classes in school – one 
infant and one junior and stays 

for the week in their classrooms. 
 

He is presented for good 
attendance, good behaviour and 

good attitudes to learning.   
 

Boo has had a few weeks off since 
the busy few weeks we’ve had 

before and since half term, but he 
will be coming to a class near you 

very soon… 

 
 

 

Upcoming Diary Dates 
Saturday 29th June – PTA Summer Fair – 12 noon – 3pm 

Thursday 4th July – General Election – Polling Day – School closed to pupils – work to be sent home 
Monday 8th July – Sports Day – KS2 – Separate Spider message sent out 

Wednesday 10th July – Sports Day – EYFS/KS1 – Separate Spider message sent out 
Coming up…Wednesday 17th July – 1:15pm – Y6 Production for Parents/ 

Thursday 18th July – 7:00pm – Y6 Production for Parents - Further Information to follow 
Monday 22nd July – Meet the teacher – 3:30-5:00 – More information to follow 


